December 5, 1968

G. Kelly Stout
Drawer AA
Artesia, New Mexico

Res Superior Stout No. 2 P
12-17~28

Dear Mr. Stout:

A recent field inspection of the subject well site reveals
the following: There is junk on the location and the pits have
not been filled. Purther, the hole is collapsing under the sur-
face marker pad. Therefore, the marker must be removed and the
hole properly plugged to prevent further collapse. Please pro-
ceed with all required work at your earliest conveience. This
office must be contacted prior to the plugging operation as we
may wish to have a papresentative there at that time.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. L. Stamets
Geologist

RLS/bh



